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November 9, 2022 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   DG 22-059 Northern Utilities, Inc. Motion for Clarification  
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
Enclosed please find Northern Utilities, Inc.’s Motion for Clarification of Order No. 
26,713. The Company’s request for clarification is limited in nature and relates to the 
Commission’s directive “that the over- or under-collection shall accrue interest at the 
prime rate as reported by the Federal Reserve Statistical Release of Selected Interest 
Rates, the rate to be adjusted monthly.” As explained in the enclosed Motion, this 
requirement is not consistent with Northern’s Commission-approved Cost of Gas Tariff. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  If you have any questions or need 
additional information, please contact me. 
 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
  /s/ Patrick H. Taylor 
  
  Patrick H. Taylor 
  Chief Regulatory Counsel 
 
Enclosure 
 
CC:  Service List 
 


